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Public Questions and Answers 
The North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT) has released a Notice of Funding 
Opportunity (NOFO) to participate in the deployment of NEVI-compliant charging infrastructure 
across the state.  

Individuals may submit questions or requests for clarification about the NOFO through July 10, 
2024 via the process outlined in the NOFO section 5.5, Application Questions.  

Questions and answers are listed below. Answers will be posted to the North Dakota DOT’s 
dedicated EV Plan website, dot.nd.gov/NEVI weekly. If no new questions or requests for 
clarification are received via the process outlined in the NOFO section 5.5, a new version of this 
document will not be posted.  

 

Answers through 6-24-2024 

Question 1: Are standalone M/D infrastructure projects are allowed?  

Answer 1: Yes, as long as the project and infrastructure abide by the NOFO and all NEVI rules.  
This includes the ability to serve light-duty vehicles and the inclusion of both CCS1 and NACS 
connectors.  Pull-through stations are desired by NDDOT.  
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